
San Luis Obispo Duplicate Bridge Club 

Board Minutes for April 14, 2017 

The meeting was call to order by President Bill Ringbom at 4:25 PM. Board members Bill 

Ringbom, Mary Neal, Don Alderman, Jan Zinner, and Club Manager Barbara Weiss were in 

attendance. Leda Fields and Bill Donovan were absent. 

Treasurers Report: 

Net income for March was $138,45 with an ending balance of $8,119.05. There were 152 tables. 

$14 was given to the Senior Center for non members playing 

Manager’s Report: 

The tables will be moved to the right because more people want to be closer to the door. 

Old Business: 

Jim Solomon is no longer eligible to direct. Michael will direct on the 2nd Wednesday. 

New Business: 

There will be a charity game for Richard Stacy in June. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jan Zinner 

 

 


